
Historic Environment Report June 2023 Forum 
 
Illness and access problems caused the postponement of the last two events but normal 
business should have resumed by the time you read this with the second part of our Walk 
on Cockfield Fell led by Rob Pearson on Thursday 13th July.  
 
Our next event will be the August visit to the Altogether Archaeology Dig near Cotherstone. 
This will take place on MONDAY August 21st  (note: not our regular Thursday date). The 
change of day is to allow for us to be shown round the Dig while the work there is in 
progress. Anyone interested in joining this rare opportunity to see the dig team at work 
should contact Tim Meacham at simontimothymeacham@gmail.com.  

 
A report on the July Cockfield walk will appear in the August Forum. 
 
Tim Meacham 
 


